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Dear Mr. Belen,   

 

 I am pleased to invite you, in your capacity as a member of the Bureau of the eighteenth 

session of the United Nations Forum on Forests (UNFF18), to attend the second meeting of the 

UNFF18 Bureau. The meeting of the Bureau will be held in-person at UNHQ in New York on 5 

December 2022.      

 

 The meeting of the Bureau will focus mainly on the preparations for UNFF18, and its 

organization of work. In this context, the attendance of all members of the Bureau is of 

paramount importance.  All relevant documents for the meeting, including the provisional 

agenda, will be transmitted to you at a later date.     

  
               Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Juliette Biao Koudenoukpo  

Director  

United Nations Forum on Forests Secretariat 

Department of Economic and Social Affairs 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Mr. Ismail Belen  

Vice-Chair of UNFF18   

Chief Inspector  

General Directrate of Forest, Ministry of Agriculture and Forest, Türkiye  

Email: ismailbelen@ogm.gov.tr 
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